Oriel College,

Oxford.

12 May, 1904.

Dear Sir,

The Vice Chancellor is quite satisfied with the arrangement you propose; that Professor Thomson should carry out the approaching examination in Medicine, for which he has already made preparation. The Vice Chancellor is of opinion that if Prof. Thomson is regarded as acting under your supervision, there will be no need to ask you to be absent from Oxford during the examination.

For the other routine duties of the Chair you will doubtless be able to arrange.

Yours very truly,

P. S. Allen.

Secretary to the V.C.

Sir John Burdon Sanderson. Bart.